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From: Tim Gassenheimer
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Jackson Quarry Ln Speed Bumps
Date: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 9:05:32 AM

You don't often get email from tim.gassenheimer@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Transportation Commission- Yesterday I learned about plans to install speed bumps on
Jackson Quarry Lane. I would like to express my fullest support for these plans, as I think it
would make this part of the neighborhood a much safer and quieter place. 

Since children cross Jackson Quarry Lane between the Harmony Apartments and Galaxy Park
all the time, including speed bumps on the road would greatly reduce the potential for future
accidents (frankly, I'm surprised no serious accident has happened yet). In addition, since I
live directly across from Jackson Quarry Lane at the intersection with Milky Way, I am
concerned that someone speeding on Jackson Quarry Lane may lose control over their vehicle
someday and crash into my living room. And lastly, reduced speed on Jackson Quarry Lane
would also reduce noise pollution, which can be especially annoying at night for all neighbors
in the vicinity. 

Thank you for your consideration 
-Tim Gassenheimer, PE 
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